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To whom it may concern,

I do not want my name published.

I support the new option presented by the IPC, but I object to the alternative proposal
put forward by Mirvac.

My concerns were that the building envelope is too high next to the Pyrmont Bridge
which is a heritage item, and the IPC option fixes that. I also support that the Northern Podium
to be developed into a 1 level park that will be family friendly for those who use prams or require
disabled access. It is a public amenity and that means it should be built in a way that is user
friendly. A multi tier park is in no way user friendly because it adds obstacles and trip hazards in
the form of stairs.

The Mirvac option still has a park spread over three different levels and has clearly done
nothing to address the key issues of how to make a park that is a genuinely valuable public
amenity that is designed with its users in mind.

Regards,
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